Year 3 — Ukulele concert (change of date) 17" May 2018

As you know Year 3 will be having a small concert to show parents
what we have learnt during their Ukulele lessons. Please note that the
date has changed and it will now be on Thursday 28" June at 10.00 am.

Please put the date in your diaries, we hope you will be able to join us
for half an hour on this day.

Regards

Miss Simmonds
Year 3 Class Teacher
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